
Rainsville City Council
PUBLIC HEARING

10-17-2016
With proper notice being given, the Rainsville City Council held a Public Hearing on the 17TH

day of October, 2016, at 5:00 p.m.  The meeting was held at the Rainsville Municipal Annex
with the following members Present: Council Members: Joey Graham, Melissa Ledbetter,
Brandon Freeman and Rodger Lingerfelt. Absent—Nick Jones and David Holt.
Mayor Pro-Tem Lingerfelt called the Public Hearing to order.
The purpose of this Public Hearing is to amend or change the Zoning Ordinance of the City of
Rainsville, Alabama, and rezone the property located on 1930 Garrett Street. The present zoning
classification of this property is Agricultural District with the proposed change to a zoning
classification of B-3 General Commercial District.
Mayor Pro-Tem Lingerfelt opened the floor for discussion and asked if anyone was present to
speak on behalf of rezoning the property. There was no one present to speak on behalf of
rezoning the property.
The Zoning Board voted unanimously to rezone the property.
The Public Hearing was closed at 5:10 p.m.
 
 

RODGER LINGERFELT, MAYOR PRO-TEM
 
ATTEST:
 
 
KELLY FRAZIER, CITY CLERK




